
 
 
January 9, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dorch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St. S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re:  SBC Long Distance, LLC 

d/b/a SBC Long Distance 
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 
International Tariff F.C.C. No. 19 
FRN 0003-7634-96 
Transmittal No. 154 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 
Attached is Transmittal No. 154 for changes to interstate Tariff F.C.C. No. 19 of SBC Long Distance, 
LLC, d/b/a SBC Long Distance, d/b/a AT&T Long Distance, FRN 0003-7634-96.  The tariff pages have 
an issue date of January 9, 2011.  AT&T Long Distance requests an effective date of January 12, 2012. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to modify multiple international rates. 
 
Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me, Donna Daniele, 3032 Mars Hill Street, 
Modesto, CA 95355.  I can be reached via telephone at (209) 551-2571 or via email at dg1612@att.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donna M. Daniele 
Area Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 

SBC Long Distance, LLC 
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 
3032 Mars Hill Street 
Modesto, California 95355 


